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My name is Paul Rumpf, and I reside in the electorate of Lalor. 
I want to make a submission to the committee on Recognition of Local councils (government) under the constitution.
 
I totally oppose such a change to the constitution. I totally reject the notion that any private company can be given 
powers of state such they can be referred to as 'government'. Councils are supposed to be a service provider and 
NOT a taxing authority. 
Paul Rumpf. 
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